
 

 
 

 
 
Welcome to the Class of 2019! 
 
 On behave of the Student Occupational Therapy Association at Nova Southeastern 
University’s Tampa campus, I would like to congratulate you on being accepted into the 
program.  This next step in your career path is a very exciting time and can leave you with 
many questions on what to do next.  To facilitate communication and to help answer any 
questions regarding student life that you might have, we have created a Facebook page for 
your class. Please search for NSU OTD Class of 2019 and request to join.  Feel free to reach 
out if you have any questions or concerns.  See you in May!   
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President-Student Occupational Therapy Association 
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